
From: Mike Thomas
To: Mandeville, Douglas
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Anticipated date of Brown Ranch submittal
Date: Friday, October 28, 2016 11:20:45 AM

Doug,

That is the correct timeframe for the submittal.  

Mike 

On Oct 28, 2016, at 8:25 AM, Mandeville, Douglas <Douglas.Mandeville@nrc.gov> wrote:

Mike –
 
We’re trying to get a better sense of our potential application submittals for the
next year.  On our anticipated applications table, we currently have Brown
Ranch identified as a 2nd quarter of fiscal year 2017 submittal (January to
March 2017). Are you still on track for that timeframe? 
 
 
Doug
 
 
 
Douglas T. Mandeville
U.S. NRC
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
301-415-0724
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